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Re: Letter of Recommendation
City Beautiful Landscaping, Inc.

To Whom It May Coocern:

lease allow this letter to serve as my highest recommendation of City Beautifai Landscaping,
Inc. I have worked with Rusty Woodall for over twelve years, during which time his company
has installed landscape projects ranging in scope from a few thousand to over $250,000.

From my perspective, City Beautiful has distinguished themselves in their performance, quality
of matenal, and workmanship. Likewise, they have unfailingly met even the most aggressive
deadlines and taken the initiatve to “make things happen” on difficult job sites.

[ am pleased to recommend City Beautful to you as an ourstanding landscape contractor that
will go above and bevond normal expectations to provide exceilence in both service and the
finished project. Should you nesd additonal information, please contact me personally.
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Landscape Architect
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